
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull 
(Kingshurst Way and Interconnecting Side Roads, Kingshurst) (Total Prohibition of 

Waiting, Restriction of Waiting and School Keep Clear) Order 2021 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
At the request of the council’s School Asset Support Team it is proposed to provide additional 
parking restrictions on Kingshurst Way and Haselhour Road to regulate parking. 
 
The proposals aim to aid traffic management, improve road safety and help to facilitate the free 
passage of all traffic particularly at school start end times. The parking restrictions will be delivered as 
part of a wider package of improvements to the street scene in close proximity to the school. 
 
It is recommended that the restrictions are advertised as shown on Plan 8682. 
 
The local ward Members are aware of the intention of Officers to advertise the proposal. 
 
PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
tro@solihull.gov.uk  
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